

The Internet Corporation for Assigned Names and Numbers

6 April 2017

Mr. Finn Petersen
Deputy Director General
DANISH BUSINESS AUTHORITY
Dahlerups Pakhus
Langelinie Allé 17
DK-2100 København Ø

Dear Mr. Petersen,

With this letter, I wanted to thank you formally for all the efforts that you and your team put forth to help us prepare ICANN's 58th conference in Copenhagen.

It was a very successful meeting, in large part to your partnership. We held more than 300 sessions on a range of policy and technical matters that are crucial in shaping the technical evolution of the Internet over the span of 5 days.

Speaking for myself, but also for our more than 2,500 attendees from all over the globe, I greatly enjoyed the quality of the Bella Center, as well as the friendliness and efficiency of all involved.

I look forward to the next occasion that will bring me to wonderful Copenhagen, hopefully very soon.

With my very best wishes,

Göran Marby

President & CEO, ICANN

Montevideo